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On 30 December 2016 Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Azerbaijan has expressed in a 
public statement  deep concern over recent intensification of provocations of Armenia aimed at 
undermining the negotiations of Vienna and St. Petersburg meetings and the efforts on the 
settlement of Armenia-Azerbaijan Nagorno-Karabakh conflict by peaceful means and expanding 
the scope of the conflict.

Full text of the statement can be found here. 
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